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WE MISS YOU!
From the Orillia Figure Skating Club we miss
all our skaters and their families greatly and
hope everyone is having a fun, relaxing and
SAFE summer vacation so far. 

We can’t wait to welcome you all back next
month. We have an awesome season ahead
of us with old favourites and new fun to be
had!

Announcing your 2024
Board of Directors
President - Nicole Hankin
Secretary - Jayme Zwiers
Treasurer - Tiffany Buchner
Coaching Rep - Tracey Zwiers
Assessment Coordinator - Nicole Hankin
Ice & Pro: Tiffany Buchner
Media: Skyanne Tillotson
Policies - Lindsay Jewitt
PA Coordinator - Julia Corcoran
Music - Angela Hilts
Fundraising - Pamela Sheppard
Newsletter - Katrina McKnight
Promotions - Heather Shilling
Properties - Rebecca Fagan

www.orilliafigureskatingclub.com
@orilliafigureskating
Orillia Figure Skating Club

https://www.orilliafigureskatingclub.com/


2024 SUMMER SKATE
Our 2024 Summer Skating

sessions are well
underway. Our Orillia

skaters are training at the
Mariposa school of

skating in Barrie, along
with their coaches for the
summer. Photos here of
some of our dedicated
athletes enjoying the

summer ice time!

Skate 
Ontario 
Draw

Congratulations to the Skate Ontario Draw
winner Jennifer Padmore who won a set of
Apple Airpods!

Two of our CanSkaters enjoying Mariposa Day Camp!



DATES TO REMEMBER
Monday September 9th  - First day of
StarSkate skating
Monday September 30th - NO SKATING
Thursday October 3rd - PA Training –
5:20-6:45pm
Saturday October 12th - NO SKATING
Monday October 14th - NO SKATING
October 17-20th - Octoberfest
Competition - Barrie
Thursday October 31st - NO SKATING

2024-2025 Registration
Stay tuned for details
on 2024 Fall
registration! 

Details will be
emailed out soon.

Club Commitments
During the 2024-2025 season, StarSkate families will have three Club Commitments.
First, each StarSkate family will be responsible for playing music on their skater’s
session each month as scheduled.
Each Star Skater will also be required to sell two booklets for the "Gas For A Year"
fundraiser. Each booklet contains 5 tickets; each ticket is $20.00.
Finally, each skater will be required to work one 2 hour shifts during our Tag Day. Dates
and times of shifts will be forthcoming as information becomes available.
If families choose to participate in each of these commitments, registration fees will be
reduced, according to the value of each of the commitments, when you register. More
information will soon be available.


